
 

 

AGENDA 
Please note:  Constructive and polite participation is welcomed.  To help with time management, 

attendees are asked to avoid repeating points previously made. 

This is not a decision-making meeting. 

1. Introduction and background from Councillor Mike Best (Chair of Amenities 

 Committee). 

2. Financial Overview from Councillor Kathy Head (Vice Chair of Amenities). 

3.  PUBLIC VOICE – comments and suggestions from residents. 

4. Moving forward & next steps. 

 

A report detailing the legal restrictions on the use and disposal of the GRC is 

available to download from the CTC website. 


